July 29, 2020

In an effort to ensure the safety of our Bergen County student-athletes this fall, the
Bergen County Coaches Association and the Bergen County Women Coaches Association has
made the joint decision to postpone all Bergen County tournaments for the Fall 2020 season.
In the event of a change in season format, we will reexamine the option of holding county
events.

While this was not an easy decision to make, it is in the best interest of all involved
during this unique time. Good luck to all this upcoming season.

Thank you for your support on this matter,

Nicole Pacciani Joe Spafford Colin Church
President, BCWCA Co-President, BCCA Co-President, BCCA



